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PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT
Masks are recommended for anyone who chooses 
to wear one. Appropriate masks and gloves will be 
worn by all OCCC employees based on their role and 
responsibilities and in adherence to state or local 
regulations and guidance.

HAND SANITIZERS
Hand sanitizer dispensers, touchless whenever 
possible, will be placed by the OCCC at key guest 
and employee entrances and contact areas.

PHYSICAL DISTANCING
Larger aisle ways on the exhibit floor to help manage 
traffic. Table rounds, chairs, seating areas and other 
physical layouts will be arranged by the OCCC to 
ensure appropriate distancing.

SANITATION AND CLEANING PROTOCOLS
The OCCC uses cleaning products and protocols 
which meet EPA guidelines and are approved for 
use and effective against viruses, bacteria, and other 
airborne pathogens. The frequency of cleaning and 
sanitizing has been increased in all public spaces with 
an emphasis on frequent contact surfaces

GBAC STAR™ ACCREDITATION
The OCCC is preparing to become one of the nation’s 
largest venues to receive GBAC STAR™ accreditation 
on outbreak prevention, response, and recovery. 
Recognized as the gold standard of safe venues, GBAC 
STAR™ provides third-party validation to ensure the 
implementation of rigorous protocols.

PREMIERE ORLANDO 2020 IS STILL ON:

For immediate release: June 8, 2020

NEW NOVEMBER DATES WITH NEW EDUCATION FOR YOUR CAREER!

NOVEMBER 8-9, 2020
EDUCATION DAYS           
EXHIBIT FLOOR OPEN     

NOVEMBER 8-9
NOVEMBER 8-9
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We have made adjustments as we are committed to making sure Premiere Orlando is a safe & comfortable environment for you to attend and reunite with 
your beauty community. With our focus on all attendees, educators, and exhibitors, we have made the decision to reschedule the event to Sunday & Monday, 
November 8-9, 2020. If you have already purchased a show pass it will automatically remain valid for these new dates. We look forward to seeing you there!

PROVIDING A SAFE ENVIRONMENT YOU’RE COMFORTABLE WITH IS OUR TOP PRIORITY
Premiere Orlando and the Orange County Convention Center (OCCC) are closely monitoring policy changes from the CDC, local government, state, and federal 
mandates. The below guidelines and procedures will be updated as further information becomes available and are subject to change.
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